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I refer to the proposed Trust to Administer several parks, including Callum Park. 

 

Our Government and indeed our Parliamentary system is based on the independence of the 
judiciary and parole board where decisions are not influenced by parliament or interest groups. 
We have seen how advocates representing the rich have influenced politicians (Obeid etc) and it 
takes years to prove and the detrimental affect cannot be undone. 

 

I raise this situation because I do not support the reach that a large trust would have over so 
much of our precious heritage and parkland sites. In fact I see them as unique assets, that 
warrant a local administration (at least a majority local) comprising trusted individuals, who are 
accountable for decisions (which are transparent). 

 

Please note this objection to the proposed to Upper House Inquiry into Greater Sydney 
Parklands Trust Bill. 


